
c/- Adelaide University Sport, University of Adelaide, SA 5005

Secretary’s Report 2023-2024
Peter Lesty
Second year on the new system.  The rollover was a little delayed by AUSF while they 
worked out the dates.   We used the same strategy as last year to bolster our student 
numbers by offering them free membership. I would encourage the new committee to 
continue this into the future.

As of writing this report, we have 121 members sign up, which is an increase from 110 the 
year before.

We have seen a drop in the ratio of student to non-student members, with student 
memberships still in the majority.   While this looks worse off on paper, the members we do 
have are more active, already have dive certifications and participate more in club activities. 
It’s great to see some new faces in the club!

User Type March ‘23 March ‘24

Student 72% 55%
Non-Student 28% 45%

Gender  March ‘23  March ‘24
Male 55% 53%
Female 45% 47%
Other 0% 0%
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